
Enhanced TeleManagement, Inc. 
One Source, One Call™ 

April 28, 1994 

Mary K. Fenlon 
Attorney Examiner 
Ohio Public Uiiiities Commission 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 

Re: 93-487-TP-ALT 

^ECEivHD 
MAY 2 1994 

Dear Ms. Fenlon: 

This is to notify the Commission of Enhanced TeleManagement Inc.' s (ETI) desire to 
change its status in the above-referenced docket. ETI had previously been granted 
intervenor status, but would now like to be listed as an interested party only. It is my 
assumption that this will provide us with all scheduling information in the case. 

Please feel free to call me if there are any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Cjena M. Doyscher 
Director, External Affairs 
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